
DEACONS
Steve Jackson - Events

706-618-9565
David Wheeler - Technology

423-316-0992
Chris Martin - Benevolence

256-509-2990
Dan Garey - Missions

423-280-9397
Steve Edwards - Education

931-306-8780

PREACHERS
Denny Howell
423-584-1104
Eric Garner
423-413-8122

TREASURER
Ty McGee

423-488-2255

ELDERS
Melvin Wilson

423-762-8940
Winston Stringfield

423-596-3749
J.J. Winston
423-991-4582
Larry Judd

423-309-5833
Jason Parscale

423-645-2823

           December 5, 2021

 Ooltewah
 Church of Christ

MEETING TIMES
Bible Study..........................9:30 AM
Morning Worship..............10:30 AM
Evening Worship ............... 6:00 PM
Wednesday..........................7:00 PM

3206 Ooltewah-Ringgold Road
(send mail to:  P.O. Box 147)

Ooltewah, TN  37363
423-499-8080

     Wifi password:  @r@maic1
Email us at:  OoltewahChurchofChrist@epbfi.com

Website:  OoltewahChurchofChrist.com

       God’s
        Plan
          for
    Man’s
Salvation

The Gospel Must Be Heard
Romans 10:17 John 8:32
The Gospel Must Be Believed
John 8:24 Mark 16:16
Sins Must Be Repented Of
Luke 13:3, 5 Acts 2:38
Christ Must Be Confessed
Matthew 10:32-33 Romans 10:10
Baptism For Remission of Sins
Acts 2:38 I Peter 3:21

Live faithful until death   Revelation 2:10

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES

A.M.
Announcements...................................Jason Parscale
Opening Prayer.........................................Tim Arthur
Lead Singing..............................................Matt Rider
Lord’s Supper..........................................J.J. Winston
Scripture Reading...................................Chris Martin
Sermon...................................................Eric Garner
Closing Prayer...........................................Josh Rider

P.M.
Announcements.................................Jason Parscale
Opening Prayer..................................Steve Edwards
Lead Singing............................................Matt Rider
Scripture Reading...............................David Sessions
Sermon..............................................Denny Howell
 Lord’s Supper..................................Byron Jamerson
Closing Prayer.........................................Larry Judd

WED.
     Announcements................................Jason Parscale
     Opening Prayer.........................................Bill Floyd
     Lead Singing...........................................Matt Rider
     Invitation.................................................Josh Rider
     Closing Prayer........................................Tim Arthur

December Usher.................................Steve Jackson
December Prepare Communion.........Herlinda Sauls

Supported Mission Work
World Bible School / Philippines

Cusco/Peru - Ryan Davis
Good News Today / Louis Rushmore

Gospel Broadcasting Network
In Search of the Lord’s Way
Ronald McDonald House



Family of Steve Kirby - Steve recently pass from Covid
passed away after battling health issues
Martha Jones - Lynn Carson’s neighbor, hospitalized
in Nashville
Rob Miller - recovering from neck surgery
Mika Stevens - will undergo very serious surgery at the
Mayo Clinic on Monday
Phil Sanders - Covid
Donna Commers - battling cancer
Garrett Crawford - remains hospitalized from effects of Covid
Sam Townsend - needs prayers for strength & safety

Justin Baggett - recovering at home from Covid after
being hospitalized for 80 days
Rita McDonald - health issues
Cheryl Judd - long term health issues
Jane Dougherty - struggling with serious health issues
Sherry Bowie - diagnosed with Pancreatic cancer
Zach Ivey - needs prayers for strength
Phoebe O’Donnell - undergoing chemotherapy treatments
Jane Dedmon - recovering from recent surgery
C.G. Griffith - serious health issues
Frank Caruthers - long term health issues

Prayer Requests

Please be sure to turn in your November
numbers to Dan Garey within the next
few days.   Thanks!

Visitation Program
             October Numbers

        Cards sent ................405
        Calls made .................24
        Texts sent ...................26
        Visits ..........................11

Ladies Tea
Mountain Oaks Tea Room

9508 Church Street in Ooltewah
December 11th at 11:00 a.m.

RSVP by Sunday, December 5th
Sign up sheet in the foyer

See Laura Cupp or Sharon
Winston if you have questions

Holiday Party
December 18th at 6:00 p.m.

The meal will be catered this year.  Please
see the sign up sheet in the foyer if you
plan to attend.

Parents Meeting w/ Denny
Sunday, Dec. 5th at 5:00 p.m.

For parents of 6th grade and under

CYC
February 25-27, 2022

For 6th grade & up
Denny needs a head count of
those that would like to attend

Words To Ponder......

Bible Study..............................103
Sunday A.M. Worship.............155
Sunday P.M. Worship................91
Wed. Bible Study.....................110

Baptistry Attendants
for December

Jenna Martin

Ladies,  please see the sign up
sheet hanging on the bulletin
board in the foyer if you would
like to be a part of this good
work.          Thanks!

Attendance Last Week

Psalm 3:5-6: “I lay down and slept; I woke again, for the Lord sustained me. I will not be
afraid of many thousands of people who have set themselves against me all around.”

Anxiety is deep and profound. Fear controls and dominates. Long days and nights become
threatening. This life can be messy and cause us to have this anxiety, fear and threatening
feeling. So, what are we do? GIVE to the one that sustains us!! Put our trust in God.

Kind David experienced all of these experiences in his full but messy life. He had to
cope with a lot among his family, even a son out of rebellion that wanted him dead.  Yet
somehow David was able to roll all of this mess, anxiety and fear over on the Lord. He
entrusted his troubles to the Lord, overwhelming as they were, and turned over and slept
restfully.

David learned that faith in God could flourish in the soil of fear and that anxiety could be
transformed into tranquility.

2022 is quickly approaching.  Do you have event ideas for
the elders to consider?  If so, please submit in writing.  Your
suggestions can be placed in the basket on Lori’s door or
handed to one of the elders.  Please have any submissions
turned in by December 12th.         Thank you

Denny Howell


